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Monday 15th May 2023 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
To support your child during the GCSE examination period we have designed an “Exam Warm Up” timetable 
that will run alongside the examinations timetable. Prior to an examination in each subject, students will 
attend a special session designed by our subject leaders to target key areas for each exam. This could be 
specific subject content or skills or a mixture of both. These have been very successful in previous years 
and have ensured that students are well prepared and focused for each examination.  
 
A copy of the timetable is on the school website and pupils all have their own copy. To ensure good 
attendance at these sessions, please try to avoid making appointments during the school day so your child 
does not miss this valuable pre-examination preparation.  
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 

Mrs K Dunn 
Assistant Headteacher 
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